Januaxy 7, 1967

Professor Williswm L, Waltmsnon
Chaizrmen
Iowa Section
Mathematical Aszsociation of Améerics
efo Department of Mathematics
Wartburg College
Waverly, Iowa

Dear Professor Waltmann:

As you know, Dean Earle L. Canfield
issued an invitation for suggestions for a
possible guest speaker at the joint meeting
of the Iowa Section of the Mathematical Associ-
ation of Americe and the Iowa Academy of Science
at Drake University, Des Moines, Iowa, on April
21, 1967.

I would like to suggest that the name
of Frofessor Fred C, Leone, who has a joint
appolntment in this department as well asz the
Coliege of Engineering, be included with those
submiltted,

Dr, Leone came to us from Case Institute
of Technology. He has been sssociated with
several industrial organizations and is currently
the editor of Technometrics,

Respectfully submitted,

Lloyd A. Knowler
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